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This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 

• Expressed Spring priorities with Chancellor Holbrook of Sarasota-Manatee and 
Chancellor Tadlock of St. Pete. 

• Participated in Presidential Strategic Planning Advisory Task Force town hall and 
committee meetings 

• Continuing advancement in creation of Alumni Mentorship program. 
• Participated in SACSCOC Site Visit Process. 
• Apply for the SG Advisory Board!!  

 
Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   
 
Local Student Government 

• CAFC committee leadership and committee members continue to lead budget workshops 
for student organizations as well as vote on annual budget requests from departments and 
SG entities.  

• The first panel of the Florida Politics Series is on February 4th at 4pm on Microsoft 
Teams with experts on Lobbying, Influence, and the Media in Florida politics.  

• Participated in a SG SACSCOC Site Visit interview. 
• Furthered the logistics of the implementation process of getting the 20 Wi-Fi hotspots 

that SG bought into the hands of students that want them.  
• Updated the Tampa campus BullsEye Initiative Tracker on the USF SG website. 
• Met with Feeding Tampa Bay to discuss ways in which USF SG can work collaboratively 

to eliminate food insecurity in our community.  
• Created business plan for the SG Green Alliance Competition.  
• Met with Dean McDonald to discuss university updates, students, and projects.  

 
Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


